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Funding for the Attainable Housing Program and Innovative 
Housing Incentives 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the following be forwarded for consideration by City Council at the 2023 Business 
Plan and Budget deliberations: 
1. That a new mill rate contribution of $100,000 and a capital contribution of $300,000 

toward the Saskatoon Attainable Housing Program;  
2. That a new capital project of $245,000 for the preparation of the new Housing 

Strategy, as outlined in Option 2; and 
3. That the Administration bring forward funding source options at the time this matter 

is at Budget deliberations. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on October 17, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
October 17, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


